
Our Ref:  036 16 
 
 
10th March 2016 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Maths Team Challenge – St. Edward’s College, Liverpool – Wednesday 16th March 2016 
 
I am writing to inform you that your son has been selected to attend a Maths Team Challenge on Wednesday 
16th March.  This activity has again been organised by the United Kingdom Maths Trust and the previous eight 
years have proved very successful, for St. Margaret’s students.  As part of the publicity for this competition, 
photographs will be taken that may include your son. 
 
The activity will take place at St. Edward’s College, North Drive, L12 1LF at 10am and finish around 3pm.   
Miss Bratherton will be accompanying the students and will take them from school at 9.20am and return them 
to school by taxi. 
 
Students should wear their school uniform but may bring trainers as there will be some activities including 
movement in the relay round.  Students should also bring a packed lunch and a cold drink. 
 
Please return the reply slip below to Miss Bratherton by Monday 14th March. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Miss C Bratherton 
Maths Department 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

Reply Slip to be returned to Miss Bratherton 
 
Student: ______________________________________    Form: ________________ 
 
I give permission for my son to take part in the Maths Team Challenge on Wednesday 16th March 2016 and to 
be taken by taxi.  I also give permission for my son to be photographed as part of publicity activities. 
 
Please tick one of the following: 
 

I request that my son returns to school to be dismissed. 
 

I give permission for my son to make his own arrangements for travelling home from the venue. 
 

Signed: ______________________________________(Parent/Carer)  Date: _________________ 

 


